Aspia Jannat

From: Teresa Douthwaite
Sent: 13 January 2019 09:32
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Kenilworth Town Plan
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

As one of the many residents resigned to the fact that no consideration what so ever will be given to our
views and needs, I am left with only one comment to make.

Taking into account the sheer devastation that will be made to the surrounding area, especially the local
wildlife, will T ever hear our owl again?, I am ready to sacrifice even Rocky Lane, the main haunt of dog
walkers!! For the spine road to continue through the new estate.

How can it be considered sensible to keep it when all the traffic problems will be considerable and
Glasshouse Lane, a quiet road will become the North Circular of the Town.

Listen to sense for just once.

Teresa and James Douthwaite



